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20" October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Maple Class Visit to High Elms Country Park — Friday 24" November 2023

As part of our curriculum next term, we will be learning about Evolution and Inheritance in Science and Fieldwork in
Geography. With this in mind, we have arranged to take the children to High Elms Country Park, located at Shire
Lane, Orpington, BR6 7JH, on Friday 24" November 2023. The children will take part in both inside and outside
workshops over the course of the day, which include: Orienteering, Adaptation and Evolution.

The children should wear a full school uniform with their school shoes. They will need a warm, waterproof jacket for
all weather eventualities. Please can the children also bring outside walking boots/shoes as well as their school
shoes, so that they are able to change into clean shoes, when they return into the center. They will need to bring a
full packed lunch in a disposable bag and a bottle of water, which they can refill. Please can everything your child
needs be put in a backpack, which they are able to carry for themselves throughout the trip.

The cost of this trip is £9.00 per child. This includes cost of travel, entry to High Elms Country Park, and specialist
workshops. This should be paid directly via the Schoolcomms app under the payment ‘Maple Trip to High Elms
Country Park’. We will leave the payment open Friday until Monday 20" November 2023. You can pay the amount
in increments or all at once; whichever is more convenient for you.

The children will be returned back to school for a pickup time of 3:30pm. Should this change on the day, we will
alert you via Schoolcomms.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Dickens
Year 6 Class Teacher




